
ARE YOU READY TO PLAY AMERICA’S ORIGINAL
GAME!!

Kingfisher Lacrosse is looking for Boys & Girls for
Spring 2021

Kingfisher Lacrosse is establishing Boys & Girls
teams for ages 6 through 18 to play in the inaugural
season of lacrosse in the greater Cedar Rapids –
Iowa City area. Join us in making history!

Never held a stick? That’s ok
– our team of experienced college coaches and
players will teach you the fundamentals of this
fast-paced, exciting sport! All are welcome – so
come give it a try!

When: Practices begin March and end mid June with the Iowa Games
Where: Solon Recreation & Nature Area, Solon, IA 52333

For more information, visit -- https://kingfisherlacrosse.weebly.com

Kingfisher Lacrosse is the operational name for the Cedar Rapids – Iowa City Lacrosse Club, which was founded in 2020 for the purpose of
establishing, growing, and supporting the development of youth lacrosse in the greater Cedar Rapids – Iowa City area.


